
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 11, 2018 
 
Rick Brundrett, News Editor 
The Nerve 
1323 Pendleton St. 
Columbia, SC 29201 
 
Mr. Brundrett- 
 
Thank you for your request pursuant to the South Carolina Freedom of Information Act (FOIA.)  Enclosed 
are documents responsive to your request not otherwise excluded. In accordance with S.C. Code Ann. 
30-4-40(a)(7), the BCSD exempts from disclosure correspondence with legal counsel for a public body 
and any other material that would violate attorney-client relationships. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

 
Jennifer A. Staton, MS, CSP 
Risk Manager 
 
Cc: Jeffrey C. Moss, Superintendent 

Alice W. Walton, Chief Administrative and Human Resources Officer 
Drew Davis, General Counsel 
James H. Foster, Director of Communications 

 

 












































































































































































